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I write in opposition to SB 243 which has clearly been written as a precursor to a 

point in time where it will be illegal for any lawful citizen to own a firearm, thereby 

being solely dependent upon the government to protect us. Lawful citizens will be the 

only people who will affected by the bans and limits set forth in this bill because 

criminals will not comply.  

 

The constitution protects our right to protect ourselves.  


